
 

ASCE/AGC Meeting Summary  

Week 5: ASCE Denver Branch 

September 22nd, 2023 

This meeting recap is intended to allow all ASCE/AGC members to stay up to date with the 

events that take place during our weekly meetings! 

Announcements:  

1. Join us next week Friday, 9/29 from 12-1 pm in Hill Hall 202 to hear from Kimley-Horn. 

2. Collecting Dues First few weeks $10 a Semester (PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES) 

a. First Semester Members’ Dues Waived 

3. Follow us on Instagram: @asce.mines 

Civil Engineering Fun Fact of the Week: 

 

Founded in 1852, ASCE is the nation's oldest engineering society. ASCE stands at the 

forefront of a profession that plans, designs, constructs, and operates society's economic and 

social engine while protecting and restoring the natural environment. 



 

Today’s Presenters: ASCE Denver Branch 

This week’s presentation featured Jared Coleman from the ASCE Denver Branch, who discussed 

being a part of ASCE after college and some tips about obtaining your PE. Below are some 

topics covered:  

• Jared is the president of the Denver ASCE Branch.  

• Tips: Take your PE exam as soon as possible 

• New legislation has been passed that allows you to take your PE anytime, and then you 

can have a PE officially after four years of work experience.  

• The PE exam is broken into two four-hour parts.  

o Part 1 is the General Knowledge exam.  

o Part 2 is an exam based on a field of your choice. 

Thank you to our presenter, Jared Coleman! If you have any questions, you can contact him via 

email at jcoleman@auroragov.org 

 

Respectfully, 

Andrew J. Hurter IV, ASCE-AGC Secretary, Fall 2023 

Have any questions? Feel free to email me @ andrewhurter@mines.edu 
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